
Date: 2/2/2024 

Good Afternoon from Miss Marwood 

 
I can’t believe that there is only one more week of school before we break up for the half term holidays 
– January seems to have flown by! 
 
This week I have been around school monitoring behaviour and attitudes towards learning. All classes 
were full of excited learners, keen to participate and eager to learn.  Mrs Smith has also had the         
privilege of visiting all classes as part of our Science day.  She was particularly impressed with the        
children’s use of scientific vocabulary, how they could link new learning to previous learning and how 
well pupils worked together on different projects.  
 
Reading afternoon 
 
Thankyou to all parents who were able to join us for our reading afternoon and thankyou to Mr            
Mahoney for organising this event.  I really hope you enjoyed the opportunity to spend sometime in 
school reading books with you children and sharing stories.  
 
A reminder about uniform 
 
Please can parents help prepare their children for the school day by ensuring they have the correct    
uniform. A reminder that children should wear black shoes or trainers, black or grey trousers/skirt, a 
plain white polo shirt and a maroon jumper or cardigan.  If you are missing any of these items they are 
available from supermarkets and do not have to be purchased from specialist uniform shops.  We would 
appreciate your support in making sure that all children return after the holidays wearing the correct 
uniform.   
 
PE Kits 
 
Your child should wear their PE kits to school on the days they have PE.  PE kits include black trainers, 
plain black jogging bottoms, a plain white T-shirt and a plain black hoody or jumper.  
It’s a great idea to write your child’s name onto the label of their uniform  to help them find any items of 
clothing they may have lost or misplaced.  
 
I have also included details of a scheme from Bradford Council to help single parents save for uniform 
and receive £100 back.  For details please follow this link: 
uniform saver scheme 
 
Please also find attached to this newsletter some useful information about how to keep your children 
safe online. There are lots of top tips and useful information for parents on how you can monitor online 
content. The focus for this week’s newsletter is Music Streaming Apps and sites. 
 
A reminder that school closes on Friday 9th February at 3.15pm and we look forward to welcoming you 
back on Monday 19th February.  We wish you all a relaxing and restful break.  

https://news.bradford.gov.uk/press-releases/9f246044-f48e-477b-8aef-5bc8aa03ad9c/uniformsavers-tackles-school-uniform-costs-in-bradford?fbclid=IwAR2ggaBknD9P5vHTcg10zB9dx4_46DXe_woleG696qjQpmyK459C-voFnTk


Packed Lunches 

Please remember that we are a nut, melon and pineapple free school. This means that children are not 

able to bring these foods into school in their packed lunches. This includes Nutella which has hazelnuts 

as an ingredient.  

A reminder also that packed lunches from home need to help children maintain a healthy diet.  

If you are sending grapes in as part of a packed lunch please remember to cut them in half so they are 
not a choking hazard.  
 
A reminder - if you are considering taking a period of extend leave you must book a meeting with a 

member of the leadership team before booking any tickets.  We want to help explain the impact that 

extended leave has on your child’s education and make sure you are fully aware of council process   

involving fines of up to £2,500 and in some cases prosecution  

February   

Friday 2nd February 
Parent Partners at 9am- all parents are welcome to attend. 

 

Monday 5th February 

Year 3 Forest School-  Please ensure that the children wear sensible footwear. 

Adam Bushnell – Priestley Academy Trust English Group 

Local Governing Board meet 6pm 

Tuesday 6th February 

Safer Internet Day 

Priestley Academy Trust Sports Competition Under 9s football competition 

 

Wednesday 7th February 

9-10am Toddler Group 

Tuck Shop at Break time 

Parents’ Maths Course 1pm-3pm 

Friday 9th February 

Parent Partners at 9am- all parents welcome to attend every Friday 

Priestley Academy Trust Big Play and Big Sing 

House Rewards afternoon 

School closes for Half term 3.15pm 

School reopens on Monday 19th February 





This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole school, well done to classes 2M & 4S  for 

reaching this target so far this term. 

 
 

Nursery 
 
AM —  93%   PM –  93% 

RG   93% 
RS   

89% 

1L   
94% 

1P   
93% 

2M  
98% 

2S    
95% 

3C 
88% 

3G 
90% 

4B 
96% 

4S 
97% 

5H 
93% 

5W 
90% 

6A   
96% 

6S   
96% 

If you haven’t done already please download the StudyBugs App 

 

This is an easier way for you to report your child’s absence from school. 

A reminder that it is parents’ responsibility to contact school by 9am if your child is going to be absent from school. This 

can be done via the Studybugs App or by phone and must be done for every day they are absent. If you do not contact 

school to report a child’s absence this will be recorded as an unauthorised absence and may result in penalty notices being 

issued by Bradford Council Education, Attendance and Safeguarding Team. 

A reminder - if you are considering taking a period of extend leave you must book a meeting with a member of the        
leadership team before booking any tickets.  We want to help explain the impact that extended leave has on your child’s 
education and make sure you are fully aware of council process involving fines of up-to £2,500 and in some case             
prosecution. 


